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Head’s Message 
We have reached the end of the school year. It has been amazing to see all the children who 
returned to school, but we have dreadfully missed the ones who weren’t able too. I am so glad the 
children in Years 2-5 had an opportunity to see their teacher and class mates before we broke up. 
My apologies that the Workplace app was a little hit and miss. Since 1st June we have been working 
tirelessly (a huge thank you to Mrs Bostock) to install Microsoft Teams – the platform that the LA 
requests we use. It has taken hours, but I am very happy to report that it is finally installed. This 
means should we go into lockdown again in the Autumn term we will be able to do live sessions 
from day one. We had hoped to do this during the summer term, but sadly it has taken far longer 
than anticipated to set the system up. All that remains is for me to wish you a wonderful summer 
break and say how much we are looking forward to seeing everybody in September. Thank you all 
for your continued support of the school. Finally, it’s only fitting that this newsletter is dedicated to 
these lovely children, who we are going to miss tremendously. Goodbye Year 6 – now go and reach 
for the stars! 
 
 
 

    


